
 

PRAYER LIST 
 

Lewis Anderson   Bob Ballinger       Carroll Bass 
Lee Bass              Violet Bassett   George Baxter 
Ashlee Birckhead  Russell Blanchard        Shel Bright 
Mark “Squirrel” Byrum  Bruce Bunch              Clark Castelloe 
Martin Copeland  Carlton Dail               Earl Davenport 
Raquel DeSousa  Nick Dickson            Kimberly Francis 
Ben Gartman       Kim Goodwin         Anita Gray 
Kam Hall   Kermit Harrell   Justin Hensley 
Ron Hessler   Judy Hughes   Danny & JoAnn James 
Joey McAlduff   David Nixon          Earl Nixon 
Terry Nixon      Arlon Parks       Anne Pasini 
Carroll Peele            Madeline Perdue   Gregg Phipps      
W. G. Pike   Carla Potts     Frankie Reed 
Vikki Rogers   Keith Rollins            Anna Mae Sager 
Kinley Terry               Marie Tynch         Stanley Tynch, Sr. 
Sylvia Tynch   Jimmy & Carolyn Ward    Melody White 
Greg Whitehurst   Bob Wood        Norman Young, Jr. 
Art Slaughter Family  Bobby Williams Family   Judy Edwards Family 
Western NC        Wildfires across our Country 
Music Minister Search Committee  
 

Hospitals, Nursing Homes & Homebound Members   
 

Chowan River Nursing & Rehab:  Nola Jean Bass 
Edenton Prime Time:  Mildred Boyce, Frances Byrum, Audrey Leary 
The Landings of Albemarle:  Sherlon Layton, Nancy Noble 
Homebound:  Dianne Bass, Jim & Bunny Brock, Melva Eddy, Johnny Gosser,  
  Clara Peele, Joanne White 
 

On-going Concerns 
 

Gabe Bassett   William Bateman          Mary Ellen Boyce 
Wanda Boze   Ken Bunch     Neil Chesson 
John Delano   Rita White Ellis   Fenton & Margie Eure 
Caroline Eure Farmer                 Kevin Ferguson      Zach Gilliam 
Howard Goodwin  Sally Hare   Laura Harkins 
Rita Hemmings       Terry Lamb    Edsel Lassiter 
Robert Lewis   Pamela McIntryre    Eddie McNair 
John Mixon   Ann Peterson    David Sawyer 
Devin Siveny   Lynn Smith       Vonnie Smith             
Arlene Spear   Julie Spivey          Wanda Strickland 
Jacob Ullom   Judy Wiggins              Israel 
Our Armed Forces  Our Country      Our Leaders 
Our Church    

 

 

NURSERY WORKERS 

THIS WEEK (3/16/25 - 3/22/25) 
Sunday School:  Chris & Susan 
            Sykes 
Morning Worship:  Kristia Noble, 
        Michelle Tynch 
Sunday Evening:  Need 2  
     volunteers! 
Wednesday Evening:  Butch &  
           Rachel Byrum        

NEXT WEEK (3/23/25 - 3/29/25) 
Sunday School:  Susan Nixon, 
       Need another volunteer! 
Morning Worship:  Lori White, 
        Chelsea White 
Sunday Evening:  Need 2  
     volunteers! 
Wednesday Evening:  Chris &  
             Susan Sykes 

 

The final Summer Camp Installment of $100 is  
due Sunday, March 30th.  This is for both FUGE  
and Centri-Kid Camps.  We encourage you to pay 
online through the church website.  Click “Our  
Ministries,” then “Special Events,” then “Register  
students and PAY ONLINE” for the appropriate camp.   

(attending Appalachian State) 
Jonathan Spears 

Box 14001 
     614 Howard Street 
     Boone, NC  28608 

College 

 

 

Mark your calendars now!  
  

Vacation Bible 
School 2025  

July 7th - 11th  
5:30 - 8 PM nightly 

Don’t forget to recycle your old Journey and Stand Firm devotional books, 
as well as your Home Life and Mature Living magazines!  You can drop them 
off at the Church Office or give them to LouAnn Elliott. 

      Our blood drive is THIS WEEK on Tuesday, 
March 18th from 1 - 6 PM.  Did you know sickle-
cell patients have red blood cells that are actually 
shaped like sickles or crescent moons?  This  
genetic mutation affects the hemoglobin that  
carries oxygen.  These cells clump up in the  
vessels blocking blood flow and also causes  
extreme pain.  These patients may need transfusions for the rest of their lives.    
     There are a few things to remember before you come to your appointment on 
Tuesday.  Make sure you complete your Rapid Pass questions that day,  
preferably before you come in.  You can save it to your phone or print it.  If you 
have the blood app on your phone, the questions can be answered there.  Make 
sure you bring your identification to show the staff.  That is also on the app.  You 
get a FREE health screening by the staff to make sure you qualify to donate.  
After that, you can relax on one of the stretchers while you donate your blood.  
     Did you know your blood is literally liquid gold?  It has approximately 0.2 mg  
of this precious metal!  God made us rich right from the beginning!  After you  
donate your rich blood, come have a seat and eat some delicious home-made 
snacks, absolutely FREE!  So if you haven't made your appointment, it's not too 
late, just go to redcrossblood.org and enter RHBC.  Also, fill out one of those 
crossword puzzles sitting around the church and bring it with you.  Answers have 
been listed in the bulletins.  You just might win a prize from Paradise Plant Farm! 
Our next Blood Drive will be in July, so don't forget!  

  RHBC will be having its very first CPR Class on  
  March 25th from 7 - 8:30 PM in the Special  
  Function Room.  This will be hands-only CPR (no   
  rescue breaths), operation of AED (Automatic  

External Defibrillator), and choking.  This is not a certification class and is meant 
as instructional and hands-on training for laypeople.  There is a limit of 10 people 
in the class.  The fee for the class has been waived by the instructor because of 
our commitment to the Red Cross Blood Drives.  Our instructor is Frank Spruill 
from the Outer Banks who was recommended by the Red Cross and is a certified 
instructor.  If there is interest, a certification class can be done at a later date.  
Please call Rhonda Bass at 252-337-5766 if you’re interested in the March class. 

“Soup & Bingo Night” 
 

All Senior Adults (age 60 & up, men & women) are invited 
to join us on Saturday, March 22 at 5 PM in the Special 
Function Room for Soup and Bingo!  Sign-up sheets are 
located in the vestibule, connecting corridor, and Senior 
Adult Building.  Please sign up by Sunday, March 16 if you plan to attend. 

April 6th - 9th, with 
Jordan Drake, Youth Pastor  
at Memorial Baptist Church  

in Williamston, NC 
 

     Jordan joined Williamston  
     Memorial Baptist Church as  

Associate Pastor in April of 2023.  He and his wife Emma are originally from  
Albuquerque, New Mexico where Jordan and Emma met while attending the  
University of New Mexico for undergraduate studies.  Jordan and Emma have 
three awesome kids that keep them on their toes.  They have served at various 
churches and in a variety of ministry contexts in New Mexico, Texas, Oklahoma, 
and North Carolina.  He is a graduate of the University of New Mexico and 
Southwestern Baptist Theological Seminary.  Jordan is passionate about Jesus 
and desires to see lives changed, the gospel preached, and God glorified. 

Scripture Stone Painting 
 

  Ladies of all ages are invited to join us on Saturday, March   
  22 from 10:30 AM - 2 PM in the Special Function Room  
  to paint Christian messages on stones of various sizes.  As   
  a means of outreach, these stones will be placed downtown 

during Pilgrimage when there are lots of tourists visiting.  We will also enjoy a 
Salad Lunch together, so bring your favorite salad dish!  Sign-up sheets are out! 

Dear Rocky Hock Baptist Church, 
 My sincere thanks to everyone who sent cards and for all the other  
expressions of concern shown to me during this long journey to healing.  

Monica Rollins 

 

http://redcrossblood.org/


This Week at RHBC . . .  
 

Sunday, March 16 
9:45 AM - Sunday School for all ages 
11 AM - Worship 
5 PM - Bible Drill;  Handbell Choir Practice   
6 PM - Associational Bible Drill -  
 everyone meets in Sanctuary 
7 PM - VSM - Youth Suite 
 

Monday, March 17 
2 PM - Staff Meeting - Conference Room 
7 PM - Finance Committee Meeting -  
 Conference Room 
 

Tuesday, March 18 
10 AM - Young at Heart Adult Bible Study - 
 Carey Evans SS Room 
1 - 2 PM - Senior Food Distribution -  
 Multi-Purpose Building 
1 - 6 PM - Red Cross Blood Drive -  
 Multi-Purpose Building 
 

Wednesday, March 19 
6:45 PM - VSM - Youth Suite 
7 PM - Adult Prayer Meeting, Mission 
 Friends, GA’s, RA’s 
8 PM - Sanctuary Choir Practice 
 

Thursday, March 20  
“Anchor” Deadline - please submit any 
 information to be included in 
 the April Newsletter by today! 
 

Saturday, March 21 
10:30 AM - 2 PM - Scripture Stones  
 Painting Event - Special Function 
 Room (bring your favorite salad 
 dish to share!) 
5 PM - Senior Adults “Soup & Bingo 
 Night” - Special Function Room 
 

Next Week . . .  
 

Sunday, March 23 
9:45 AM - Sunday School for all ages 
11 AM - Worship - Baptism 
Following Worship - Kitchen & Special  
 Function Room Reserved 
5 PM - Bible Drill;  Handbell Choir Practice   
6 PM - Sundays @ SIX 
 

Monday, March 24 
2 PM - Staff Meeting - Conference Room 
7 PM - Special Function Room Reserved 

MORNING WORSHIP - 11 AM 
MARCH 16, 2025 

 
Prelude 
 
Welcome & Announcements           Rev. Matt Dupuy 
 
Call to Worship         

“I Am Blessed” 
“What a Day That Will Be” 

 
Offertory Prayer               Deacon 
 
Offertory Music          Piano Selections by Pastor Trey 
 
Presenting Our Tithes & Offerings 

(Children in Grades K - 5 dismissed for Children’s Church) 
 

Special Music                        Pastor Trey & Julianna Rogers 
“Thank You, Lord for Your Blessings on Me” 

 
Message                  Rev. Matt Dupuy 

Text:  John 6: 30 - 40 
Title:  Come to Jesus and Never Thirst Again 

 
Prayer              Rev. Matt Dupuy 
 
Invitation       Congregation 
  “Just As I Am”   Hymn # 488 
 
Closing Prayer             Rev. Matt Dupuy 

 
EVENING WORSHIP - 6 PM 

 

Associational Bible Drill 
 

Everyone meets in the Sanctuary 

Deacon Team of the Week 
 

This Week (3/16/25-3/22/25): 
Ruston Howell, Danny Lewis, 

Carroll Evans 
 

Next Week (3/23/25-3/29/25): 
Allen Nixon, Ellis Tynch, 

Lee Bass 
 

March Deacon Greeters  
 

Senior Adult SS Building: 
Chris Turner 

 

Sanctuary Main: 
Keith Rollins 

 

Connecting Corridor: 
Ellis Tynch 

 

Multi-Purpose Main Entrance:  
Adam Bunch 

 

 
 
 

March Ushers: 
 

Billy Elliott, Jasper Evans, 
Danny Lewis, Phil Smith, 
Gail Boyd, Joshua White 

    

March Offering Team: 
 

Adam Bunch (Chair),  
Donald Bass, Carroll Evans, 
Danny Lewis, Keith Nixon, 

Oscar White 
 

March Counting Committee:   
 

Ed & Judy Hughes, Leon  
Hemmings, Keith Rollins 

Week of 3/9/25 
 

Sunday School:  148 
Morning Worship:  231 
Sunday Evening:  68 

Wednesday Evening:  72 
 

Rocky Hock Baptist Church 
113 Rocky Hock Church Road 

Edenton, NC  27932 
 

Phone:  252-221-4133 

FAX:  252-221-2139 
 

Church Office Hours:   

Monday - Friday, 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM   

(Closed for Lunch from 12:00 Noon - 1:00 PM) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The mission of Rocky Hock Baptist Church is  
to magnify Christ and make disciples of all people. 

 

                            
    
              

 
www.rhbce.org 

 

Rev. Matt Dupuy, Senior Pastor           252-221-1220 (office) 
mdupuy@rhbce.org        252-326-0362 (cell) 
 

Rev. Trey Rogers, Pastor of Youth & Children          252-221-1222 (office) 
trogers@rhbce.org        706-994-2652 (cell) 
 

Mr. Steve Evans, Acting Music Director      252-333-8567 (cell) 
 

Mr. Carroll Evans, Chairman of Deacons      252-370-2358 (cell) 
 

Mrs. Linda B. Bunch, Administrative Assistant                             
lbunch@rhbce.org        252-221-4133 (office) 
 

Mrs. Mary Alice Riddick, Organist           Mrs. Donna Peele, Pianist 
Mrs. Mary Jo Bass, Treasurer    Mr. Trey Bass, Security 
Ms. Deborah Long, Custodian        Mrs. Doris Tynch, Custodian 

 
 

mailto:lbunch@rockyhockbaptistchurch.org

